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PUBLIC NOTICE

Proposed Limited Access Control Change
Franconia-Springfield Parkway
Shared-Use Path from
Spring Village Drive to Ridgeway Drive
Fairfax County
Willingness for Public Comment

The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) and the Fairfax County
Department of Transportation (FCDOT) are accepting comments regarding
a proposed limited access control change for Fairfax County’s planned
shared-use path along Franconia-Springfield Parkway (Route 289) from
Spring Village Drive to Ridgeway Drive. A break in the Limited Access Line
just east of the Franconia-Springfield Parkway and Spring Village Drive
intersection has been requested by Fairfax County to construct the ten-foot-
wide asphalt trail that will connect to the existing shared-use path at the
northeast corner of the intersection. This project will involve changes and/or
breaks in limited access control.

Review project information on the project website
(www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/franconia-springfield-path) or
during business hours at the FCDOT Office, 4050 Legato Road, Suite 400,
Fairfax, VA 22033. Please call ahead at 703-877-5742 or TTY 711 to make
an appointment with appropriate personnel.

VDOT's Northern Virginia District Office and FCDOT invite public comments
related to the proposed limited access control change. Comments must be
sent to Mr. G.D. “Madhu” Madhusudhan, Project Manager, Transportation
Design Division, Fairfax County Department of Transportation, 4050 Legato
Road, Suite 400, Fairfax, VA 22033 or gmadhu@fairfaxcounty.gov on or
prior to October 13, 2020. Please reference “Franconia-Springfield
Parkway Shared-Use Path Limited Access Control Change” in the subject
line.

Fairfax County Department of Transportation (FCDOT) ensures
nondiscrimination in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI
of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the Americans with Disabilities Act
(ADA). If you need the project information in an alternate format or would
like to request reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities or
limited English proficiency, contact FCDOT at 703-877-5600, TTY 711.
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